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The Historical Commission met on Thursday, August 1st 2019 in the School House.  Present were:
Alice Hale (Chair), Nini Gilder, Peter Charpentier, Mark Curtin, and Maggie Howard.  We were also pleased to welcome Amanda Hamilton to this meeting.

 The minutes of the meeting held on July 11th were read and approved.

The Treasurer's report was approved, reflecting $1,500 received from the Town of Tyringham on July 1st and deposited in the Historical Commission account.

The slide show, being held on August 24th, was discussed.   Nini had arranged for all selected slides to be scanned.  Nini, Mark and Maggie will convene at the Town Hall on August 23rd at  6 pm to air out the meeting room, darken the windows, set up fans, etc.  Maggie will provide 2 dozen cookies and one gallon iced tea/lemonade mix; Nini will provide fruit.  Any other small food contribution would be welcomed.

 It was agreed to ask for donations to help defray the costs of scanning.   Those requesting copies of photographs  will be charged $5.00 per copy.

Pat Reed will be here from 3-6 September to continue with the archiving project.  A potluck dinner will be held on Sept. 6th.   (The Charpentiers have since agreed to host this dinner at Orchard House.)

Respectfully submitted,

Maggie Howard (for Ann Gallo)

